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As the crisis level has increased in Iceland due to Covid-19 we have had to make stricter rules within the school.
The student´s home room serves as an isolation bubble for each group which means that it is forbidden to go between bubbles/areas. It is also forbidden for students to linger in the corridors of the school. They are only to be used for traffic between the entrance and the homeroom. Be aware of the one meter´s social distance at all times in the corridors and everyone has to wear a mask within the school. All students but Sjónlists use the main entrance by the office. The office corridor on 3rd floor is off limits to all students. Remember that the emergency stairs are only to be used in an emergency.
All academic subjects will be taught on-line until further notice.
While these restrictions are in effect, students are required to leave when teaching finishes.
Councelling is still on offer but only by phone or on-line. Anna´s email address is namsrad@mir.is. Those students who still need to purchase the Adobe Creative Suite can do so by paying first at the office and then contacting Sigurjón at adobe@rsva.is

Best regards,

Áslaug Thorlacius
Headmaster
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